
Communications	from	the	Senior	Vice	President		
Communication	9:		January	7,	2019	

Dear	Brooklyn	College	Community,	

Happy	New	Year!	

The	Office	of	Finance	and	Administration	will	be	hosting	a	Facilities	Town	Hall	to	present	
the	results	of	the	Fall	2018	Facilities	Survey	and	to	discuss	the	progress	of	ongoing	
initiatives.	

Date:	January 15, 2019 
Time: Common Hours (12:15–2:15 p.m.) 
Location: Woody Tanger Auditorium, Library 

To	register,	click	here	or	e-mail	your	full	name	to	BCFIX-IT@brooklyn.cuny.edu.	

Respectfully	yours,	

	

Alan	Gilbert	


